
ROBO CALL JULY 3, 2025 

 

Good afternoon. This is Fr. Joe, your pastor.  I hope you are all doing well.  

The Holy Family School and parish offices will be closed tomorrow, July 

4th and the church will be closed after the 7:00 a.m. Mass. 

Since tomorrow is a holiday, we will have our First Friday Eucharistic 

Adoration next Friday, July 11th, at 11:00 a.m., followed by Benediction 

at noon. 

There will be no nursery service this Sunday because of the July 4th 

holiday.   

If you have not registered for the 2025-2026 Religious Education 

Program, please do so this weekend so that we can purchase the books 

and materials needed.   

As you may know, the U.S. Mint will discontinue production of pennies 

next year.  We are launching a collection drive for pennies to go to the 

Holy Family Capital Campaign at the weekend Masses on July 19/20 and 

July 26/27.  See this week’s bulletin for details. 

I hope you are enjoying our newest video e-mails. These are updates and 

news about Holy Family School, the Capital Campaign and more.  Feel 

free to share them with family and friends.  If you are not receiving the 

videos, please call the parish office to confirm your correct e-mail address.  

I want to thank you for continuing your financial support of the parish. 

For more information and updates, please visit the church website at 

www.saintjosephcc.com. 

In the meantime, I continue to keep you in my thoughts and prayers each 

day.  Take care, be safe and have a happy July 4th. 

http://www.saintjosephcc.com/

